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STEWARDSHIP COUNCIL BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
TO MEET IN SACRAMENTO ON TUESDAY, MARCH 13, 2018 

PUBLIC ENCOURAGED TO ATTEND AND PROVIDE INPUT ON THE ADOPTION OF 
LAND CONSERVATION AND CONVEYANCE PLANS FOR LAND IN FRESNO, 

PLUMAS, AND AMADOR COUNTIES 

Roseville, Calif., March 1, 2018 – The Pacific Forest and Watershed Lands Stewardship Council, a 

land conservation and youth investment foundation, announces its next board of directors meeting 

will be held in Sacramento, CA on March 13, 2018. The agenda includes updates and important 

actions regarding the Land Conservation Program and other matters. 

The Board may consider taking action on the following matters: 

Board Adoption of Land Conservation and Conveyance Plans: 

FRESNO COUNTY: Adoption of the proposed Land Conservation and Conveyance Plan for land 

to be retained by PG&E at the Auberry Service Center planning unit. 

PLUMAS COUNTY: Adoption of the proposed Land Conservation and Conveyance Plans for 

lands to be donated to the Maidu Summit Consortium at the Lake Almanor (Maidu Cemetery) and 

Lake Almanor (Maidu Forest) planning units. 

AMADOR COUNTY: Adoption of the revised proposed Land Conservation and Conveyance Plan 

for land to be donated to CAL Fire at the North Fork Mokelumne River planning unit. 

 
 
WHEN:  Tuesday, March 13, 2018 

1:00 – 2:30 p.m.  

 
WHERE: Tsakopoulos Library Galleria  

828 I Street, - East Room 

Sacramento, CA 

 

For additional information, please call (916) 297-6660, visit www.stewardshipcouncil.org, e-mail 

info@stewardshipcouncil.org, or submit written requests to: 

Pacific Forest and Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 

3300 Douglas Blvd. Ste. 250 

Roseville, CA  95661.  
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